

BEVERLEY AC COMMITTEE MEETING 6th February 2020

PRESENT: Andy Johnson Rob Reid Cat Williamson Megan Chown Sam Allen Mike Blamires James Durham Lucas
Meagor Paul Allen Neil Bant Fiona Oakes Steve Walker
APOLOGIES: Jacqui Dickinson Lewis Holloway

REDUCED AGENDA TO DISCUSS AWARDS	<u>ACTION</u>
1. T shirts PA has investigated a range of T shirts and prices - agreed that will go with Start Fitness if sample is good quality.	PA
2. AGM Agreed that LM will act as AGM Secretary – request to get reports to LM	All
3. Awards - Highest number of nominations ever. - Agreed wine as main prize but with a voucher as an option. - Discussion around running order and prize presentation. - Thanks to Lucas for his preparation for the meeting helping it to run smoothly	
4. Admin Issues Agreed that Mkt Weighton away night we will try the Goodmanham Arms again to see if they can cater for our numbers. Junior coaches – discussion around the funding for junior coaches.	
6. Kit & Equipment NB has investigated bobble hats and place an order if there is sufficient interest.	

Next meeting: Wednesday 4th March 8.00 – 9.00 pm at The Potting Shed.

AGENDA

Apologies
Running Events including X Country
Handicaps
Social/non running Events
Admin issues/webiste
Finance
Membership
Kit and Equipment
Any other Urgent business